



SPECIALTY RESINS AND COMPOUNDS

July 13, 2015

North Central Career Centers 100 Erdman Way ATTN: Scott Percifull Leominster, MA 01453

Dear Scott,

Please accept this letter as a thank-you for all the assistance you have given Aaron Industries Corp. in our endeavor to obtain an individual with the skills we required to fill the position of Accounts Payable/Receptionist.

Your attentiveness to help us fill this position was greatly appreciated. It is very difficult in today's world to try to find someone who follows through every step of the way from start to finish. You sent us many qualified candidates to interview, and always got back to me with appointment times. The communication I had with you was great; I never had to continually contact you as you always got back to me immediately, and if you were going to be out of the office, you would let me know ahead of time.

I also wanted to express my gratitude for always making sure there was space available to interview the individuals. That was a valuable asset as well.

Should the need ever arise, I would recommend you and your company for anyone seeking to fill any positions they may require.

Sincerely,

Patricia Blanchard

Patricia Blanchard Office Manager, Aaron Industries Corp.

20 MOHAWK DRIVE • P.O. BOX 607 • LEOMINSTER, MA 01453
TEL: 978.534.6135 • FAX: 978.537.7360 • website: www.aaroninc.com • e-mail: info@aaroninc.com